
 

 

May 25, 2018 

 

 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY  12223-1350 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

 The enclosed leaf to PSC7-Gas, issued by Corning Natural Gas Corp are 

transmitted for filling in compliance with the requirements of the New York State Public 

Service Commission Case No. 16-G-0369. 

 

Corning Natural Gas Corporation request a waiver of the newspaper publication 

requirement for our further tariff revision in Case 16-G-0369 since it is just a 

housekeeping change. 
 

6th Revised Leaf No. 155 to PSC7-Gas, superseding Revision 5 

 

Effective:  June 25, 2018 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Firouzeh Sarhangi 

Chief Financial Officer 
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